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Temporary closure of Blaxland Road, Ryde from        
Monday 31 January  

January 2021 

The Australian and NSW Governments are taking action to improve Sydney’s Road network, 

ease congestion and improve traffic flow, travel times and road safety. 

 
We are adding a fourth northbound lane on Devlin Street between Victoria Road and Blaxland Road, allowing 
more vehicles to pass through the intersection. 
 
We will resurface the southbound lanes of Devlin Street between 8pm and 5am on: 

• Monday 31 January 

• Tuesday 1 February 

• Wednesday 2 February   

• Thursday 3 February 
 
Blaxland Road, between Devlin Street and Church Street will be temporarily closed during this work. 
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Traffic changes 

Detours will be in place for all vehicles travelling southbound on Devlin Street and wanting to use Blaxland 
Road between Devlin Street and Church Street, Ryde. The proposed detours will add about two minutes of 
travel time.  
 
Vehicles travelling: 

• southbound on Devlin Street seeking to turn left onto Blaxland Road will need to detour via the Devlin 
Street off ramp, Victoria Road and Church Street 

• southbound on Devlin Street seeking to turn right onto Parkes Street will need to detour via the Devlin 
Street off ramp, northbound on ramp and Devlin Street northbound 

• eastbound on Parkes Street seeking to use Blaxland Road will need to detour via Belmore Street, 
Victoria Road and Church Street 

• westbound on Blaxland Road seeking to travel southbound on Devlin Street will need to detour via 
Tucker Street and Pope Street 

• westbound on Blaxland Road seeking to travel northbound on Devlin Street will need to detour via 
Tucker Street, Smith Street and Buffalo Road. 
 

There will be signage to direct vehicles to the proposed detours. Please keep to speed limits and follow signs 
and traffic controller’s directions. For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the Live Traffic NSW App. 
 

Stay up-to-date 

We are committed to keeping the community informed by providing monthly updates on our construction 

activities and any temporary disruptions to road users and residents.  

If you would like to receive these updates, join our mailing list via the project website at 

nswroads.work/devlinst.  

We sincerely appreciate your patience and understanding while we finish this important work. 

 

Contact us 

If you have any questions or would like more on the Devlin Street improvements please contact our project 

team on: 

 
1800 923 330 

 
DevlinStUpgrade@christiecivil.com.au  

 https://roads-waterways.transport.nsw.gov.au 
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